RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF MORRIS

Council of the R.M. of Morris held a special meeting in the Lowe Farm Community
Centre on Tuesday, January 24™ 2006 commencing at 7:30 p.m. Reeve Martens and
Councillors Groening, Fraese, Kornelsen and Neumann were present with Reeve Martens
in the chair. Councillors Robert and Wiens had sent their apologies.

This meeting had been called as a public community meeting to discuss three separate
concept plans for a proposed subdivision on the west side of Lowe Farm. This meeting
had been advertised by way of a public poster and a total of 6 residents were present.

The consensus was that Concept Plan # 1 was the first choice. There was a considerable
amount of discussion on how many lots would have to be sold before the subdivision
would proceed. There was some doubt whether there was sufficient demand for new
residential construction in Lowe Farm.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m.
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